
OFFICE OF STATEWIDE REPORTING AND ACCOUNTING POLICY R.S. 49:968(K) REPORT 

The Division of Administration - Office of Statewide Reporting and Accounting Policy (OSRAP) hereby 
submits its report of rulemaking and fee adoptions in 2019 to the Speaker of the House of 
Representatives and the President of the Senate, in accordance with R.S. 49:968(K). Specifically, we 
report as follows: 

1. OSRAP did publish a Notice of Intent to adopt a rule on August 20, 2019. 

2. OSRAP did not propose any fee adoption, increase, or decrease in 2019. 

3. OSRAP did not receive any petition or submission pursuant to R.S. 49:953(C) in 2019. 
Accordingly, no agency responses by OSRAP were needed. 

4. OSRAP did conduct a public hearing in accordance with R.S. 49:953(C) in 2019, but no interested 
persons attended, and no comments were received.  

 

Please advise if either Committee has any questions or seeks OSRAP’s participation in a public hearing to 
review this report. 

Thank you, 

Afranie Adomiko 


